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BY COURIER 
 
June 9, 2016 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON 
 M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2015-0040 – Consultation on the Regulatory Treatment of Pensions and Other Post-
Employment Benefit (“OPEB”) Costs  in the Electricity and Natural Gas Sectors 

 
Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) makes this submission in response to the Ontario 
Energy Board’s  invitation for comments on the draft issues contained in its letter dated May 19, 
2016 in the above-noted consultation. 
 
As noted in the May 19th, 2016 letter, the draft issues list is based on the initial set of questions in 
the Ontario Energy Board’s initiation letter.  Hydro One filed a submission on these questions on 
July 31, 2015, and that submission continues to reflect its views on the issues presented.  Hydro 
One has  no additional comments on the draft issues list. 
 
However, Hydro One does wish to update and elaborate on its written submission with a 
presentation at the stakeholder forum scheduled for July 19, 2016.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY ODED HUBERT 
 
Oded Hubert 
 


